
Ref: PS35/23-24/LCX/LPA
19 September 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Goodwood Festival of Speed - Friday 12th July 2024, 7.15am-6.30pm

As part of curriculum enrichment, and in line with STEM education for all young people, the
Science Team is offering Year 9 and 10 students a day trip to Goodwood Festival of Speed
on Friday 12th July 2024, 7.15am-6.30pm.

Details of the trip.

The cost of the trip, based on a party of 100 students, is £70.00

The price includes: Coach Travel and ticket entry for the day

Return to school by approximately 6:30pm

Not included in the price is the cost of lunchtime snacks. Please ensure your child has a packed
lunch and or money for refreshments.

Dress for the event, your child will need to wear their navy blue PE top and comfortable clothing
and footwear, bearing in mind the weather on the day.

To register your child’s interest in this trip please complete the google form here Reply Form by
end of school on Monday 25 September 2023.

If we receive more than 100 applications, places will be allocated by ballot. A list of students
who have been unsuccessful will be kept and, if places subsequently become available, they
will be again allocated by ballot.

https://forms.gle/gwvMpcPRn5FZtsPk8


You will be advised if your son/daughter is successful byWednesday 27 September. Please
do not try to pay for the trip on parent pay until you have confirmation from us that your child has
a place.

Please note that as we need to pay for the Goodwood tickets in advance, we will require a
deposit of £30 to be paid by you by Friday 6 October.

The balance of £40 for the trip will be payable by Friday 2 February 2024.

Please note that if your child is unable to attend the trip or withdraws from the trip once
payment has been made, we will be unable to offer a refund unless we can find another
student to take their place. Students must be on roll with the school in order to
participate in the trip.

We must tell you that, as the school could not bear any of the costs of the trip without reducing
its ability to provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular needs, the trip
cannot take place unless all parents who are able to are willing to contribute. If you would like
your son/daughter to participate, but are unable to contribute the full amount please contact me
in confidence, in writing, by Monday 25 September.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Miss Cox
Science Teacher
EVC Lead
lcox@theangmeringschool.co.uk

mailto:lcox@theangmeringschool.co.uk

